
 

Dear members,


In response to current government directives and Department of 
Health guidelines, the Miranda RSL Youth Club executive committee 
have decided that at this stage, training will continue as normal. 
However, as this is an unprecedented and unpredictable situation, 
please be aware that this may change at short notice and that our 
club will cease operation if an of the following occur:


• A member is directly affected by Covid-19 (Coronavirus).

• The government advises or enforces the closure of sporting or 

recreation clubs.

• The government advises or enforces the closure of schools.

• Gymnastics NSW or Gymnastics Australia advise clubs to close.


We ask that you take the time to remind your children of good 
hygiene habits, especially coughing or sneezing into elbows and 
frequent and through and washing. We ask that any child that feels 
unwell for any reason does NOT attend training. Please be aware that 
we will not hesitate to send a child home if they come to training 
unwell.


If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to get in 
touch.
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